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Oppose. Why do Oregon legislatures want to propose a bill to keep surplus tax 

revenue rather than return it to taxpayers?  How is this bill to withhold surplus tax 

revenue not oppressive?  How does this prioritize best interests of Oregon tax 

payers?  Instead this bill proposes to continue oppression of Oregonians.  First by 

taxing higher than estimated tax should be, and then holding the surplus rather than 

refunding tax payers.  I can’t see how this is anything but oppressive, malicious, and 

unkind toward the very people you serve.  Please oppose, and stop this bill.  Please 

promote good and prioritize the welfare of  Oregon taxpayers.   This is a greedy bill, 

and demonstrates the heart intent of legislatures so willing to take more from Oregon 

tax payers.  


